
Cookery Club Will Be Back!

Normally at this point in the year we’d be getting everything in place to start cookery club again in 
September but, clearly, this year is not normal!

Because there is still so much uncertainty about pretty much everything, all we can say at this 
point is that we will be running our Tuesday cookery club again at Telford Infant School as soon as 
we and the school are happy that it is safe to do so. Hopefully that will be in the first half of the au-
tumn term but we're going to wait until there is more certainty before commencing formal enrol-
ment. 

As soon as we have a start date we will be back in touch to offer places so look out for more           
information in September. In the meantime, have a great summer and we'll look forward to seeing 
you at Cookery Club very soon!

If you have any questions regarding the classes please email us on                           
hello@bayleafcookeryschool.co.uk.
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